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PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 
 

Dear HNM Community, 
 

These are a few of the newest updates to the LA County Department of Health Guidelines: 

 

 Travel out of state continues to necessitate a 10-day quarantine 

upon return, (even if you have been fully vaccinated). 

 There is talk of a three-foot distancing in classrooms, but that is 

being researched and has not been accepted by the DPH. 

 If you have been exposed to someone with COVID-19, you do not 

need to quarantine if you are two weeks outside of your second 

vaccination shot. 

 

Los Angeles County could be in the orange tier after spring break. This will only happen if we all 

do our part. Please follow the guidelines so that we can stay in school. These guidelines are not 

saying you can't travel; they are only asking you to quarantine upon return.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the 7th and 8th grade class!! 

 We look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

 
 
Gratefully, 

 

Debbie Marquez 

CALENDAR 
 

Fri Mar 19  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Wed Mar 24 

 

NO SCHOOL-Parent/Teacher Conferences-ZOOM 
Feast of St. Joseph 

 

Spring Picture Day 
2021-2022 Registration Ends 

 
 

http://www.hnmschool.org/
http://www.hnmparish.org/
https://www.schoolspeak.com/Secure/Default.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/HNMSchool/
https://www.instagram.com/hnmschool/


SPRING PICTURE DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
March 24th, 2021 

 
 Optional Spring Picture Day 

 
Sign Up Genius will be sent out for DISTANCE LEARNERS ONLY! 

*IN PERSON LEARNERS will be called out of class* 
 
 
 

 
 
 



HEALTH ROOM REMINDERS  
 

If your child is going to be absent from in-person instruction or ZOOM you must 
report that absence to the Health Room by 9:00am. 

Call (909)542-0449 ext. 227 or email jbryant-evans@hnmschool.org 
 
 

If your child needs medications while at school please have your 
physician fill out this Archdiocese form HERE. All medication must be 
unopened in the original packaging with pharmacy instructions.  
 
 

1st GRADE DAISY TROOP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Deadline to Register for  
2021-2022 School Year 

 is  
Wednesday, March 24th! 

 
 
 

https://handbook.la-archdiocese.org/Handbook%20Resources/medication_authorization_and_permission_form.pdf


DENNIS UNIFORM 
 

SCRIP is available for Dennis Uniform contact Natalie Ortiz ranortiz@verizon.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHESS WIZARDS ONLINE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:ranortiz@verizon.net
https://chesswizards.com/


ONLINE VIRTUS TRAINING INFORMATION 

 
 

 
 

** Please note that all parents (NEW and 
RETURNING) and volunteers at Holy Name of 

Mary School will need to have both 
fingerprinting and Virtus training on file with 

the school office to be able to volunteer  
in any capacity. If you need fingerprinting, 

please call the school office for instructions. 
 



 

REFLECTING SUNDAY’S  
GOSPEL MESSAGE 

FAITH HEROES THROUGH  
FAITH FORMATION 

 

Fifth Sunday of Lent 

John 12:20-33 
 

 

Reflecting on the Word 
In the parable of the grain of wheat, Jesus predicts his own 

death and Resurrection. The life of the wheat begins with the 

death of its seed. New wheat soon flourishes, and with the 

appropriate care and attention, it will bear much fruit. Jesus 

will die on the cross but will soon rise again to a new life, and 

remove whatever prevents us from flourishing in God’s love 

and living a Christ-centered life. 

 
 

……ON THE WAY TO MASS 
How do seeds grow? What is necessary for the plant to 

thrive? 
 

ON THE WAY HOME FROM MASS…… 
How can we nourish our hearts and minds to grow? 

 
 

Living the Word 
 

Observe the lifecycle of seeds with your children by growing some 

grass at home. Fill small pots (or paper cups) with planting soil, 

and add grass seeds. Place your pots in an area where sun shines. 

Give your children the responsibility of watering the plants on a 

regular basis. Observe the plants daily and discuss how they are 

growing. (You might want your children to keep a daily record of 

their observations.) What do the plants need to grow? What do 

we need to grow in faith? 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Parish News 

Mass Streaming: 
  

Holy Name of Mary 
continues to provide a 
recorded Mass inside 
the church with 
bilingual readings which is streamed at 4pm on 
Saturday on Facebook and YouTube.  

 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/results?sp=mAEB&search_query=hnm+parish

